From: Mr Matthew Dawson

Sent: Thursday, 29 December 2022 4:07 pm

To: customer@pinnacle-travel.com **Subject:** New Post-Trip Feedback

Dear Pinnacle Travel Sales Team,

A new post-trip feedback is received.

Salutation *	Mr
Your Name *	Matthew Dawson
Your Booking or Invoice no.	
Your Email *	matthew.dawson
Your Contact Number	
We are ready to listen, please input your feedback	Holiday was well planned, all aspects arranged were in place and delivered on time. There was a strong feeling of capability from the team. Vendors used were of good quality and reliable.